
 

 
Calling All Nob Hill Nuggets 

to 
Our Annual Title I Open House 

2021-2022 
 

 

A final boarding call has gone out all around town 
For the best families that can be found! 
Intelligent, hard-working, nice, and fun 
And it seems like you are just the one! 

So make your way in on that September day 
And you will be welcomed in a first-class way. 

 
Upon arrival your teacher will greet you and go through your travel plans, 

I can promise your guide will teach you everything they can. 
 

So get ready to travel the world and see, 
Where your passport and journey will take you during 

Open House at NHE! 
 

Annual Title I Open House 
6:15-7:15 p.m. 

 
September 8th: Pre-K thru 2nd Grade 
September 22nd: 3rd thru 5th Grade 

 
          **Please adhere to the scheduled time as we will be adhering to CDC guidelines of 3 
                   feet of physical distancing.  Masks must be worn when inside the school building. 

           
 

 

 

    School begins Wednesday, August 18, 2020. 
 


